
March 24 update: 

 

Per the State of Wisconsin Department of Health Services document relating to the Safer at 

Home Order placed by Governor Evers, churches are exempt from this order so long as we keep 

the number of people under 10 at a time. WE’RE STILL WORKING TO PROVIDE YOU 

WITH SPIRITUAL CARE! (And I won’t have to do it from a jail cell. Hurray!) 

 

You may be getting a call in the near future from one of the elders or a few volunteers who are 

going to be checking on people to see how they are doing and if they need any help from us at 

CLC. Please let us know if there is anything we can do.  

 

Pastor 

 

 


